

## **NEWSLETTER - JANUARY 2024**



## Your Principal

First of all, I hope you all had a wonderful Christmas! I can't believe how fast these last 4 months have gone! But what an amazing first 4 months of Jessica Leigh Dance Studios it has been. This has always been my dream since I can remember, and I can't believe I'm actually living it - I can't thank you enough for your support and being a part of JLDS. Here's to a Happy 2024!



## Termly round up

Last term, (the very first term ever of JLDS!) has been one to remember. A successful opening day, full timetable with familiar and brand new faces, and the fantastic Christmas Movie Night! Not to mention the amazing achievement of becoming an affiliate school of The London Ballet Company! I think the most nerve wracking interview and audition I have ever done! Thank you to the class that took part in the audition process the director of The London Ballet Company had some lovely things to say about you all and the school! Here's to lots more exciting opportunities for our lovely dancers and families.

Studio reopens
Thursday 4th January

I cant believe it is already here, but January is when I start prepping for our annual show! Costumes, choreography, chaperones and the mountains of paperwork that comes along with putting on a show - but it's all worth it! Christmas is lots of people's favourite time of the year, but show time is mine! More information will be sent over the coming weeks and the date will be released very soon! I will also be looking for a videographer & photographer, so if you have any recommendations or even better, you are one yourself, then please let us know!



## Mr Jess aka Rio says

What a term! I've loved getting to know all the students and families of JLDS. When Miss Jess said you were all like her extended family, I didn't really understand the concept, but now I'm definitely part of that family! Thank you so much for everything.

Thank you for supporting your child at Jessica Leigh Dance Studios. We pride oursleves on helping your son or daughter to grow in confidence via their dance classes through our nurturing approach. We are here for you and your family. Please remind yourself of our 'Handle with care' policy which can be viewed on our social media platforms.

Thank you once again for being a part of JLDS from myself and all the team! I would also just like to thank Miss Olivia, Miss Deanna, Miss Lauren & Miss Abi for all their help and expertise last term, and of course not forgetting my husband (and receptionist!) Rio, I couldn't do it without you! Wishing all my extended family a Happy New Year! I can't wait to see you all very soon!